COMMUNICATION C254

ITEM NO. 4

Assunta Ferrante COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

From: Rosanna DeFrancesca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 6:17 PM March 1, 2022

To: Lil Ambrico

Cc: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Nancy Tamburini; Ward 3 Support Staff; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Re: [External] Vellore Woods proposed high rises

Hi Lilian,

Thank you for your email. | completely agree! | will NOT be supporting this development in its current form. | will
forward your concerns to our city planners for their consideration.

Sincerely,
Rosanna

Sent from my iPad

> 0On Feb 25, 2022, at 7:39 AM, Lil Ambrico_wrote:

>
> Dear Ms DeFrancesca,

>

> | am a resident in the Vellore Woods community and am opposed to the application for 7 high rises on the North West
corner of Weston and Major Mackenzie. Enough with these high rises in our beautiful city. Please keep it that way and
DO NOT allow this application.

>

> Sincerely,

> Lilian Ambrico

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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